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1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081   Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

May 12, 2019 – May 19, 2019 

Sunday (5/12)    Confirmation & New Members 

  9:00 am  Worship Service  

 10:15 am  Adult Bible Study 

Monday (5/13)     

  5:15 pm  Trustee’s Meeting 

  6:00 pm  Church Council 

  7:00 pm  BOD Meeting 

Tuesday (5/14)    

  8:30 am  Quilt Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

Wednesday (5/15)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office 

  9:00 am  Pantry Sort & Store 

 11:30 am  R & R Luncheon 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal  

 

Pastor will be at the Professional Church 

Workers conference May 14th through         

May 16th.  

 

 

  

  

  

 

Thursday (5/16)    

  5:15 pm  Choir Rehearsal   

  6:30 pm  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

Friday (5/17)   

  8:00 am  Pantry Workers 

  9:30 am  Food Pantry 

Saturday (5/18) 

  8:30 am  Women’s Discussion Group 

Sunday (5/19)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Adult Bible Study 

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday May 9, 2019 

Sunday, May 12, 2019 

Fourth Sunday of Easter 

We have services on 

Thursday night at 6:30pm 

if you can’t attend on  

Sunday morning.  

The altar flowers this week are provided by                              

Lyle & Vicki Schultz in honor & celebration                                

of their Grandson Benjamin’s confirmation. 



Remember, when you are in need of                   

Pastoral care please contact either Pastor 

Matz or the church office at 458-4343.  

Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for assigning 

your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The church 

has received $7,332 in Choice Dollars grant 

funds this year. Last year our total was 

$6,071. Please remember to contact Thrivent 

Choice Dollars in order to keep the funds 

coming. You can do this by calling 1-800-847-

4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice 

and follow the prompts.   

Please remember to check your mailboxes.  

We need volunteers for Greeting,                  

Reading, Sound Booth & Ushers. Please 

contact the church office.  

Thank you for your commitment to this 

mission. Totals are December $247, January 

$219, February $147, March $307 & April 

$228. 

Vineyard Educational Fund 

Providing financial support to any St. Mark       
Lutheran Church family wanting to send their 
child/children to a Lutheran elementary 
school in the Sheboygan area, the Vineyard                  
Educational Fund covers the full cost of                   
registration and a maximum of 50% of the 
total tuition for each school year per child. 
There is no paper work to fill out and family 
income is not considered. If you have any 
further questions please contact a member of 
the committee: Bev Diener, Kelly  Irwin or Pat 
Machut.  

LHS is holding it’s annual Golf Outing on 

Friday, June 28. The outing will be an 18

-hole Shot Gun start at 12:30 pm at 
Town & Country Golf Course. A 9-hole 

option is also available, and dinner is  

included in the event. Registration forms 

are available online at the LHS website 

www.lutheranhigh.com. Join us for a 

great afternoon of golf and support your 
local Lutheran High School at the same 

time! 

Join the Adult Bible study 

class starting May 5th as 

we view and discuss the 

movie God’s Not Dead A 

Light in Darkness.  

 

 

Daughter’s are having their Spring                      
Luncheon on Wednesday, May 22nd  at 
11:30am at the Yacht Club. All women of 
the church & guests are invited.  RSVP to 
Barb Keitel at 452-9498 by May 17th.   

Please notify the church 
office of any church 
members who will be 
graduating from High 
School or College.                 
Graduates, please plan to 
attend church on                 
Sunday, June 9th with your cap and 
gown. There will be a special             
reception for our 2019 graduates             
following the service.  

The Voter’s meeting scheduled for               

May 19th has been cancelled. 

Prayer Chain Update 

Our prayer chain group is still active and our  

purpose is to pray for anyone who has a need 

they would like us to pray about. The prayer  

request can be for themselves or someone else. 

We contact each other by phone so in a short 

time many prayers are being offered on that 

person’s behalf. We also are looking for new 

people to join our group. If you can pray-and we 

all know how to do that-please consider being 

one of our prayers warriors. Men or women, 

young or old. Everyone is welcome to join. If you 

have a prayer need or want to be a member of 

the prayer chain, please contact Barb Ketiel at 

452-9498 or Bev Diener at 564-2212.  

LHS Spring POPS Concert 

On Wednesday, May 22
nd

, the Music               
Department will be presenting its annual 
Spring POPS Concert. The concert will be 
held in the Lutheran High School Gymnasium 
and will begin at 7:00pm, with the doors    
opening at 6:30pm. The LHS Konzertchor will 
be collaborating with the Sheboygan German 
Singing Society as a part of the concert as 
well. Admission is free and open to the              
public. A freewill offering will be taken to help 
support the music department at LHS. The 
concert will feature selections from Hamilton, 
Pixar, A Star is Born, Dear Evan Hansen, The 
Greatest Showman and much more! We 
would love to see you there! 

The May R & R Luncheon 

will be held on                     

Wednesday, May 15th, at 

11:30am at Firehouse                

Pizza.  Please RSVP to Jim 

Rose at 457-3414 or Pat 

Machut at 254-7225 if you plan to attend.  

RAINBOW KIDS ANNUAL MEETING: Please join us 
at Mead Public Library (Rocca Room) on May 21st 
from 5:30-7:30. 

We will be providing sandwiches, snacks, and  
beverages.  Stop by and learn more about our 
mission of “Providing Peer  

Support to Children and Adults Grieving a Loss 
from a Difficult Life Event”.  RSVP by calling 
Michele @(920)452-2838 or  

Email: rainbowkids@excel.net  Thank you for all 
of your support!!! 

Thank you to the few people that showed up for 

the spring clean-up. Dave & Ann Hilpertshauser, 

Gary Leonhardt, Scott Schramm & Rob Sass.  

Starting in June we will be celebrating birthdays 

quarterly with cake & coffee after church. The first 

one in June will be for birthdays from January 

through June. Normally the celebration will cover the 

months January—March, April—June, July—

September and October—December. We will                      

celebrate on the second Sunday of the month. The              

following quarters will be September and December. 

If your birthday is during one of the quarters please 

try to come for the celebration.  
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